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PRICING ADVISORY 
ATLANTA TO LOS ANGELES FAK PRICE REDUCTION 

 
In an effort to enhance our competitive position in this corridor, effective 
May 1, 2001, Pacer Stacktrain will reduce the FAK rate levels in the Atlanta, 
GA to Los Angeles, CA corridor in 53, 48 and 45 foot equipment as follows: 
 
Current FAK May 1, 2001 
 
53' - $1870 53' - $1450 
48' - $1700 48' - $1350 
45' - $1600 45' - $1300 
 
The 40' and 20' FAK rates currently in effect will remain unchanged. Any 
business moving on PSQ's at rate levels higher than the new FAK level will 
be billed at the new FAK level. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact your pricing 
or business development representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 


